RI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: November 15, 2022

To: Office of Legal Services

From: Joseph B. Haberek, Administrator for Surface Water Protection
Subject: Technical Revision of the Rules Related to Electronic Document

Submissions (250-RICR-30-00-2)

Public notice for the technical revision of the Rules Related to Electronic Document Submissions
(250-RICR-30-00-2) was posted to Secretary of State’s website on 10/4/2022 as a direct final
amendment. The comment period whereby the Department of Environmental Management
(DEM) would receive comments ended at 4:00 p.m. on 11/3/2022.

No comments were received.



